
 
 

  

A message from Mrs Holt Diary Dates  
 

Y2 STAFFORD CASTLE TRIP 
5th March 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
6th March 
 

KS1 SHINE MORNING 
12th March 
 

KS2 SHINE MORNING 
13th March 
 

EYFS SHINE MORNING 
14th March 
 

SCIENCE WEEK 
14th March 
 

Y1 STAFFORD CASTLE TRIP 
19th March 

 

 

Class Attendance  

Sparkly Spiders 98.89% 

Fabulous Foxes 97.59% 

Terrific Turtles 88.97% 

Perfect Pandas 100% 

Amazing Alligators 97.24% 

Marvellous Meerkats 94.44% 

Outstanding Owls 96.43% 

 This Week’s  
Winners 

 
Perfect  
Pandas 
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SHINE Sessions! 
Details about our forthcoming 

Shine sessions have been emailed 
out and can also be found on our 

school website: 
 

SHINE Letter Spring 2025 

https://oxheyfirst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/SHINE-Letter-Spring-2025.pdf


 

 
 

Ravenclaw 370 

Slytherin 436 

Gryffindor 391 

Hufflepuff 392 

Pupils of the Week 
& TIGER Learners 

  

LL Toby and Max 
 Lake and Emily    
SS Heath and Erica   
TT Ariya and Ollie   
PP  Bobby and Alissia 
AA Freddie A and Harriet   
MM Hendrix and Isabelle 

OO Cliodhna and Max 
FF Samuel and Isaac    

 
TT Rockstars 

 
Winning class 
Fabulous Foxes 

 
1st place 

Jack H, Tyler, Hollie 
 
 

2nd place 
Emily, Ruby R, George M 

 

3rd place 
Myla, Stanley, Isla 

 
 

Most improved 
Isabelle H, Leo, George B 

 
Numbots 

 
Winning class 

Amazing  
Alligators 

 
AA – Kai 

PP – Taylor 
TT – Sienna 

 

House Points 

The results are based on the number of children who have 
read four or more times in the week. 

 1st    

          

 2nd    

 3rd     

 

Ready, Steady, Read!  

Back next 
week! 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

      WOW Awards 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

At Oxhey, we will be celebrating World Book Day on 
Thursday 6th March 2025. This years theme is           

‘Read Your Way’. 

On this day we are inviting children to come 
to school dressed as their favourite story 

book   character. 

 

As part of our World Book Day celebration we will be 
holding a Whole School Competition. We are asking chil-
dren to create a reading den at home and to take a pic-
ture of themselves reading in their den for our competi-
tion. Please print out the pictures and bring them into 
school during the week beginning - 3rd March 2024. 
Winners will be announced on Thursday 6th March. 

 

As part of the celebration we have organised an author 
visit for Friday 7th March. More information regarding 

this event will follow.   

 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

#WakeUpWednesday 

 #WakeUpWednesday aims to equip every trusted adult with the knowledge and skills that they 
need to keep up with the latest information, implement best practice and heighten their awareness 
of issues around three core topics; online safety, mental health & wellbeing; and climate change & 
sustainability.  

Relevant to all parents and educators, from early years through to secondary school, the                               
#WakeUpWednesday resources can be accessed both on a desktop and via our 
#WakeUpWednesday app, providing instant and easy access to world-class expertise in the areas 
they need the most anytime, anywhere.  

This week I would like to direct your attention to Social Media and Mental Health. 

Free Online Safety Guide | Social Media & Mental Health  

Notice Board 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/social-media-mental-health

